
STUDENT EMPLOYER
RECEPTION

YOU'RE INVITED

Dean Martin Phillipson wishes to invite you to attend the 
Nunavut Law Program Student-Employer Reception 

taking place on

Tuesday, February 4, 2020
2:00p.m. - 4:00p.m.

Venue: Department of Justice Boardroom
4th Floor, Building 1106 Yellow Inuksugait

Attire: Business
Catering provided

Potential summer and articling employers are invited to come
meet and greet with the students of the Nunavut Law Program.

Time may be provided for a short employer presentation,
if requested.

If you're interested in participating, please email Stephen Mansell at
stephen.mansell@usask.ca


